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Monday, March 16, 2020 

Rosa Cafeteria 

7:00 p.m. 

Any Rosa student interested in participating in the Rosa Piano Recital must be sure to 

SIGN UP ON THE BAND BOARD no later than Friday, March 6th. You must know the 

title and composer of the selection you wish to perform at the recital and be prepared to 

play for Mrs. Mark the week of March 9th. This is open to any student who plays piano no 

matter how long you have been taking lessons, or even if you used to play and have stopped 

but would like to perform a song you know.  

 

Selections should be no longer than 3 minutes in length and DO NOT have to be 

memorized. You must be prepared to play your selection for Mrs. Mark on Monday or 

Tuesday, March 9th or 10th, at a time that will be scheduled for you. This is not an 

audition. This will ensure that the pieces do not exceed the requested length of time and 

will give you an opportunity to play on the piano that will be used at the recital.  

 

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Mark in C-100 as soon as possible.  

 

ComComComCome on out and show off your piano skills!e on out and show off your piano skills!e on out and show off your piano skills!e on out and show off your piano skills!    
    

Please return this slip when you play for Mrs. Mark on March 8th or 9th 

 

************************************************************************* 

 
Student Name ____________________________ 

 

Title of Song ______________________________________________ 

 

Composer or Arranger _____________________________________ 

 

How many people will be attending the recital (do NOT include yourself) ______    
    
 


